
May 16,201 1 

Freedom of Information Appeal 
Disclosure Services 
DO 
Department of the Treasury 
Washington, DC 20220 

RE: Freedom of Information Act Appeal - 2009-06-169 

Dear Disclosure Services: 

The Center for Auto Safety filed a Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) appeal on April 6, 
201 1 and have yet to receive a response within the time constraints provided by the FOIA. Please 
advise us of the status of our appeal. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions regarding this 
appeal, please feel free to contact me at (202)328-7700. 
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Michael Brooks 
Staff Attorney 


